
Dear Committee Members, 

The Coos County Cultural Coalition Board: 

Montalbano, Jim - (Chair) -  Community Volunteer  

Mailing address: P. O. Box 1862, Bandon, Oregon 97411  

Email: montalbanojim @ yahoo.com 

Kyle, Jean - (Co-Vice Chair) - Southwestern Oregon Community College Foundation  

Mailing address: 460 Hall Street, Coos Bay, OR 97420  
Email: j.kyle @ charter.net 

Smith, Cory - (Co-Vice Chair) Coos History Museum & Maritime Collection  

Mailing Address: 2240 N. 11th, Coos Bay, OR  97420 

Email:  cbcory41 @ gmail.com  

Briggs, Karen - (Secretary) Community Volunteer  

Mailing Address: 87872 Twomile Lane, Bandon, OR  97411 
Email: nurse.briggs.knits @ gmail.com  

Porter, Lisa - (Treasurer) Community Volunteer  

Mailing address: 439 N 2nd Street, Coos Bay, OR 97420  

Email: porterpc1 @ charter.net  

Hamner, Elise - Southwestern Oregon Community College Foundation  

Mailing address:1988 Newmark Avenue,Coos Bay, OR 97420  
Email: elise.hamner @ socc.edu  

Landucci, Crystal - Community Volunteer  

Mailing Address: P. O. Box 1758, Bandon, OR 97411  
Email:  landucci.christine @ yahoo.com 

Ron Miranda - Photograper 

Mailing address: P. O. Box 5015, Charleston, Oregon 97420  
Email: miranda7039 @ yahoo.com  

Pierson, Sami - Coos Bay Public Library Director 

Mailing address: P. O. Box 691, North Bend, Oregon 97459  
Email: spierson @ cclsd.org 

Reis, Paula - Coos Art Museum 

Mailing address: 97755 Elk Creek, Myrtle Point, Oregon 97458  

Email: elkcreekpaula @ yahoo.com  

Stoffel, Joe- Little Theatre on the Bay  

Mailing address: 1130 Hemlock Avenue, Coos Bay, OR 97420  
Email: stoffeljoe @ msn.com 

Is in full support of extending the sunset tax credit for contributions for 
Cultural Development Account for ten years.    



As a rural community we have distributed a significant amount of funds to 
local projects and students for the development of cultural in our area.  The 
CCCC has help start and fund Washed Ashore a nationally recognized art 
organization that creates large sculptures from ocean debris.  Washed 
Ashore has shown its work in Seattle, New York, Washington DC and 
many other locations across the U. S.   Another project we awarded, is the 
Circles in the Sand, a popular art labyrinth created on the beach in Bandon 
OR.   A very popular art form for tourist and locals alike.   

  

Please continue the Tax Credit as it brings Art, Culture and Esteem to our 
rural distant area.   

Thank you for supporting culture in the past and in the future for Oregon. 

 


